October 8, 1943.

Governor Homer K. Ebright, Baldwin, Kansas.

Dear Governor Homers

经验证金额

I was happy indeed to hear from you. On Monday, November 1, the Rotaryanns are going to have a dinner in the evening, so if you could make it November 8th this would be fine and dandy.

·福建长宝油服务

I will endeavor to write you more at length, but I am rushing this off so that you can make your plans, if agreeable.

I wrote Lis expressing the sympathies of the Lawrence club. We certainly would be happy to see him if it is possible for him to get up here, but I am rather doubtful. A broken tibia at that point is a pretty serious thing, and I will be surprised if he makes it. However, we would be glad to have him.

Your football competitive contest looks interesting. How are the points scored?

Rotarily yours,

FCA:AH

President.